Re: Catering Request Submitted

Fidel Cabuena
To  Ariel Dyer

Cc loseph Amaya
(i) You replied to this message on 10/3/2024 11:05 AM.

Good Morning Ariel,

| am copying our catering manager Chef Joseph Amaya in this email response.
He will get back to you.
Thank you for giving us the opportunity to cater for your event.

Fidel

Fidel Rey II Cabuena
Director of Food Services

Phone (661) 395-4347
fidel.cabuena@bakersfieldcollege.edu
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From: Ariel Dyer <ariel.dyer@bakersfieldcollege.edu=
Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 8:39 AM

To: Fidel Cabuena <fidel.cabuena@bakersfieldcollege.edu=
Subject: RE: Catering Request Submitted

Hi Fidel!
Following up on this.

Ariel Dyer, M.L.L.S.

Reference Librarian / Shafter Library Liaison
Bakersfield College
ariel.dver@bakersfieldcollege.edu
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